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          Wednesday 7th May 2025  

Dear Parents/Carers 

Year 3 / 4 trip to Woodside Falconry – Wednesday 11th June 2025 

The children in Year 3 and 4 will be visiting the Woodside Falconry in Lincoln on Wednesday 11th June 2025. This trip will 

link to our Rainforest topic and will help to consolidate our learning in this area. The knowledge of fauna and flora of a 

rainforest habitat will be learnt as well as an understanding of how it compares with habitats of more temperate zones. 

Skills of data gathering and analysis will allow the children to act as geographers.  

The children will take part in interactive workshops with the staff at the centre, as well as visiting all areas of the Falconry 

site. We plan to leave school at around 9.00am and will arrive back at school for normal end of school pick up. Children 

will need to be collected from the KS2 playground.   

The cost of the trip will be £9.00 per child. This is for transport to the Woodside Falconry, and the entry fee. This cost has 

been heavily subsidised by our FAFF committee who work tirelessly fundraising to help with these opportunities.  Please 

pay through Wisepay using your usual log in details or send cash/cheque to the office if you prefer.  

Children will need to be dressed in full school uniform. They will need a packed lunch for the trip. If your child is entitled 

to Free School Meals, please indicate on the forms link if you would like to order a school packed lunch and make the 

sandwich filling selection.  

We would appreciate you completing the consent forms by clicking here by Friday 30th May 2025 so that we can finalise 

numbers with the Woodside Falconry. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions. 

 

Yours sincerely 

The Year 3/4 team  
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